
Let’s get rid of personal papers and 

dated prescriptions  

Brookhaven Town Shredding 

Program revised because of the 

COVID-19.  

 It is strongly suggested to call before 

going, to make sure the event is still on. 

 

Saturday, May 30, 9:00 AM – 1:00 PM 

Center Moriches Library, 235 Montauk 
Highway, Center Moriches    

631 878-0940 

 

Saturday, June 20, 9:30 AM – 1:30 PM 

Longwood Middle School, 41 Yaphank 

Middle Island Road, Middle Island 

 631 345-2752 

Saturday, June 27, 9:00 AM – 1:00 PM 

Rose Caracappa Center, 739 Route 25A, Mt. 

Sinai 

631 476-6431 

 

Saturday, July 11, 9:00 AM – 1:00 PM 

Henrietta Acampora Center, 39 Montauk 

Highway, Blue Point 

631 363-5193 
 

Saturday, July 18, 9:00 AM – 1:00 PM 

Terryville Fire Department, 19 Jayne Blvd., 
Port Jefferson Station 

631 473-1224 
 

Saturday, July 25, 9:30 AM – 1:30 PM 

Sachem Public Library, 150 Holbrook Road, 
Holbrook 

631 588-5024 
 

 

 

 

   

CURRENT BOARD MEMBERS 

Dan Weynand – President               

Eileen Corbett – Treasurer             

Loretta Sarnicola – Secretary                  

Marilyn Jordan – Director                       

Janine LaGrega - Director                 

Indira Nelson - Director 

Please remember to give a copy of 
your Insurance Declaration Page to 

the Office when you renew your 
premium for your Home 

Insurance.  
 
 

Should you need a sticker or a gate 
pass you will have to call and 

make an appointment with Kathy 
at (631) 475-3720. 

 

Be assured we are doing 
everything we can to get our 

community up and running so we 
can enjoy the wonderful place we 

all know and love. 
 

We would like to thank everyone 
for their patience during this 

difficult time. 

 

 

  

 

BIRCHWOOD GLEN 
NEWSLETTER 
May/June 2020 

 

Due to restrictions resulting from the 
COVID-19: 

Birchwood Glen’s Annual Meeting and 
Board of Directors Election has been 

postponed.  We will schedule the 
meetings when social distancing 

guidelines permit us to do so. 

Also dependent on direction from New 
York State and the Suffolk County 

Department of Health, we cannot open 
the swimming pools for resident use 

until we are officially notified. 

The gym, children’s room and 
Community Room will also remain 

closed until further notice. 

We have opened the tennis court for 
one on one play.  No bikes, skateboard 
or other activity is allowed in this area. 

Our dog park has opened however 
some residents are not following the 
rules.  You must wear a mask when 

inside the park.  If this continues the 
dog park will be closed. 

Remember to get a red flag in your 
garden if you do not want the 

landscapers tending to it.  Call the 
office they will drop one off for you. 

 

 

 

 



 

 Let’s continue to keep our 

common areas free of rubbish and 

personal items. Break your 

cardboard cartons down before 

disposing of them in the 

dumpster.   

 When disposing of mattresses, 

they must be covered in plastic 

before they are put next to the 

dumpsters. 

 The concrete work by A court 

storage entrance has been 

completed. 

 Please be considerate and remove 

your laundry when the cycle is 

done.  Clean the lint filter when 

your done with the dryer.  In the 

event the equipment is broken 

please call Kathy in the office to 

report it.  This way repairs will be 

done in a timely fashion. 

 Please observe, the Stop Signs 

and 15 MPH speed limit 

throughout the community. With 

residents’ home during the 

pandemic, we have many people 

walking & exercising within our 

community.  We will ask for 

Police presence if necessary, to 

keep our children and community 

safe.   

 

 

 

   

 

 Please note it is the resident’s 

responsibility to remind visitors 

and their contractors that they must 

front in park only, when parking 

against patios and units facing the 

parking lots.  

 Please pick up after your dog.   

If residents are not mindful, 

residents will be fined.  While we 

are on the subject, if you have a 

house cat and you let it out to 

defecate in the courtyard or grassy 

areas, if seen, you will be fined.  

This is a beautiful community, be 

respectful. 

 As per official recommendations, 

please wear a mask when outdoors 

on the property and will be at or 

closer than six feet to others. 

 When in the presence of our 

essential workers, a face mask must 

be worn.  They are wearing masks 

out of respect for you, please 

reciprocate accordingly.  They will 

respectfully excuse themselves to 

keep themselves and their families 

safe. 

 

 

 

   

 

 If you are a smoker and you are 

walking in the courtyard or Glen 

Hollow Drive, please dispose of 

your cigarette butts in a proper 

manner.  Be courteous to your 

neighbors and furry friends.   

 Residents and their guests may 

not smoke or vape on their patios. 

 

 As per Suffolk County law 

chapter 754, Smoking is 

prohibited in common areas of 

multiple-dwelling buildings and 

within 50 feet of a multiple-

dwelling building.  Usage of E-

cigarettes and “vapes” is also 

considered smoking by the law 

and is subject to the same 

regulations.  Please be sure we all 

adhere to this law; you must be 50 

feet away from the buildings.  

Failure to observe this law could 

result in fines of up to $250, 

repeat offenders could face up to 

$1,000 in fines and/or six months 

in jail. 

 

 


